
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

Community Alert 
                               Alert# P16-2-040CA 
                                                                        May 11, 2016 

Wanted for Garage Burglaries 
004th District (South Chicago) 

 
About This Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 4th (South Chicago) District of three recent 
garage burglaries that occurred on Beat 412. The incidents were reported in the area 
extending from Bennett Avenue west to Dante Avenue, between 84th and 87th Street. In 
each incident, the unknown offenders made unlawful entry to residential garages and 
removed property contained therein. 
 
Locations of Incidents: 

• 8400 block of South Bennett Ave, between 03 May 2016 at 10:30 p.m. and 04 
May 2016 at 4:30 p.m. 

• 8600 block of South Dante Ave, between 07 May 2016 at 9:00 p.m. and 08 May 
2016 at 2:00 p.m. 

• 8600 block of South Dante Ave, between 07 May 2016 at 11:00 p.m. and 08 May 
2016 at 9:00 a.m. 

 
Safety Tips: 

• Ensure any property contained inside vehicles parked in the garage is not in plain 
sight. 

• Ensure that cameras and motion sensors are installed and that they are functioning 
properly. 

• If confronted by an armed offender, attempt to remain calm. 
• Be aware of this situation and alert other business owners in the area about these 

crimes. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information about these incidents please call:  
Area South Property Crimes at 312-747-8273 

Reference RD#s HZ-251520, HZ-256094, and HZ-256389 


